GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF ROAD TRANSPORT & HIGHWAYS
O/0 THE HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION, CHANDIGARH
Kendriya Sadan, 6% floor, Sector- 9A,

Chandigarh, Tel - (0172) 2740376; 2743228
Email: rochandigarh2010@gmail.com

RW/CH/PB/NH-1(44)/km307.900 to 317.0/NOC/1134/201 8]5037 Dated: 07.03.2018
To,
Senior Technical Director,
NIC, Transport Bhawan,

New Delhi-110001

Sub: Permission for laying of OFC cable across from km. 307.900 to 309.440 (LHS), km. 310.200 to

km 311.700 (LHS) and from km 314.900 to 317.00 (LHS) along NH-1(New NH-44) in the state of
Haryana.

Sir,

Kindly refer to your letter no. 11029/NHAI/PIU/ 5116 dated 12.02.2018 has submitted the
aforesaid proposal for approval to this office. As per para 4 of Ministry’s guidelines, the application so
received will have to be put out in the public domain for 30 days for seeking claims and objections (on
grounds of public inconvenience, safety and general public interest). In view of same please find
enclosed herewith the details of proposal mentioned above. The competent Authority has decided to

upload the instant proposal on the Ministry’s website to invite public comments, if any, on the proposal
within 30 days. ;

Copy enclosed: As above
Yours Faichfully,

Executive Enginee:
For Highway Administratior:

To: All, It is requested to furnish the comments if any to the Regional Office, MoRTH, 6% Floor

Kendtiya Sadan, Chandigarh-160001 or by email to rochandigarh2010@gmail.com.
Execé‘ve Engineer

For Highway Administratiorn:



